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Donna Conkling

From: Ottilie Jarmel <ojarmel@yahoo.com>

Sent: Sunday, January 28, 2018 10:38 AM

To: Clerk's Department

Subject: Fwd: I oppose cessation of backyard recyclables pickup

FWIW, we would be glad to participate voluntarily as we are well able to haul our recyclables to the curb.  

 

Thank you.  

 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Ottilie Jarmel <ojarmel@yahoo.com> 

Date: January 26, 2018 at 9:11:31 PM EST 

To: "clerk@scarsdale.com" <clerk@scarsdale.com> 

Subject: I oppose cessation of backyard recyclables pickup 

Please do not eliminate the current practice of backyard recyclables pickup.  It is unfair to the 

empty nesters among us and will create an unnecessary hardship for aging residents.  

 

As an alternative, make this reduction in service voluntary.   

 

Thank you.  

 

Ottilie Jarmel 


